University

Catering
Will Call or Deliver Only
Each Sandwich/Wrap Box Lunch Includes:

Chips, Whole Fruit, Aggie “A” sugar Cookie, and Canned Soda or Bottled Water

Each Salad Box Lunch Includes:

Dinner Roll, Whole Fruit, Aggie “A” sugar Cookie, and Canned Soda or Bottled Water

Gluten-Free option available upon request for an additional fee

SANDWICH
12.95 each

CHICKEN SALAD CROISSANT

diced chicken, celery, and red onion tossed with a
honey mustard dressing on a croissant with romaine
lettuce and tomato

TURKEY AVOCADO CROISSANT
WITH BACON

shaved turkey and crisp bacon with swiss cheese,
romaine lettuce, avocado, and tomato on a croissant

CLUB

Thin Sliced Ham, Turkey, Bacon, and Swiss cheese
stacked on Sourdough Bread with Lettuce and Tomato

PORTOBELLO CIABATTA (vegetarian)

Ciabatta Bread with Grilled Portobello Mushrooms,
Roasted Red Potato, Radish Sprout, Tomato, Provolone
Cheese, and Garlic Aioli

WRAPS

12.95 each

SIRLOIN OF BEEF

SWEET & SPICY BUFFALO CHICKEN

ROASTED VEGETABLE PESTO

SANTA CRUZ (vegan)

sliced sirloin, baby swiss, shaved red onion, and
thousand island dressing in a wheat tortilla

(vegetarian)

roasted bell pepper, portobello mushrooms, zucchini,
yellow squash, and carrots in a Wheat tortilla

chicken tenders, hot buffalo sauce, romaine lettuce,
tomato, celery, and ranch dressing in a Herb tortilla

baby spinach, red pepper hummus, golden raisins,
cashews, apples, and cilantro in a tomato tortilla

SALAD

12.95 each

HONEY SMOKED SALMON

flaked smoked salmon, mixed greens, bell pepper,
kalamata olives, feta cheese, sun-dried tomato,
cucumber, and red onion served with Honey wine
vinaigrette

USU CHOP

chopped iceberg lettuce, chicken, smoked bacon bits,
roasted red peppers, cucumbers, red onion, and baby
tomatoes with honey mustard dressing

TEN VEGETABLE (vegan)

Mixed greens, bell pepper, carrots, hearts of palm,
cucumber, broccoli, corn, yellow squash, peas, and baby
tomatoes served with balsamic vinaigrette

HARVEST CHICKEN

mixed greens, grilled chicken, apple pieces, dried
cranberries, and candied pecans served with herb
vinaigrette

(435) 797-1707

CATERING.USU.EDU

